
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           26 October 2017 22:53
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Ronan MacDonnell
 
Name: Ronan
Surname: MacDonnell

 
 
Message:
It makes no sense that despite the fact that the population of Drogheda including its surrounding environs
far exceeds the 50,000 level that the government are ignoring it for city status? Why?
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